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President’s Report 
 
Hello, Jaycees!   
 
 
I would like to announce that North Columbus has gained two new members!  Mike 
Wanchik comes to us from the Gahanna chapter and has attended several North Columbus 
events already!   Jason Eason helped with the Pig Roast, and joined North Columbus during 
the event!  Please extend a warm welcome to these gentlemen when you get a chance!   
 
Speaking of the Pig Roast, I want to say a few words.  To me, the Pig Roast embodies a lot 
of what our chapter is about.  The Village and Arms themselves are projects born of the 
tenacity and the will of our chapter to have a positive impact on our community. By 
continuing to have projects for our residents like the Pig Roast, Spring Fling and our annual 
bus trip, we are continuing to nurture those projects, reaffirming that what we have done is 
not just a past project, but a continuing effort that still touches hundreds of people’s lives 
thirty some years later.  I want to thank everyone who came out and supported this year’s 
event for their support and for letting our residents know that they are not a forgotten project. 
 
There is another announcement I’d like to make.  I would like to let everyone know that 
Sharon Arnold will wed Jeff Eason on October 7, 2006.  Congratulations to the happy 
couple! 
 
We are doing the Beer Bash again this year!  Our first game is Saturday, September 2.  We 
will also be working the Penn State, Minnesota and Michigan games this year.  So come out 
and support your chapter and the Buckeyes! 
 

Yours in Jaycees 
John Skaggs 

Chapter President 
846-7330 
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Internal VP News 
 

Who, What, When, Where & Why  
 
That was the topic of discussion at the August 15th chapter meeting during the "Writing 
Winning Newsletter Articles".  Kelly Kassor led a discussion on how to write a good article. 
 She shared information from the USJCs public relations manual and some additional data 
from various Jaycee websites.  It's important to note that this is the chapter’s tool to inform 
members of what is happening in the chapter, relay any pertinent facts and noteworthy news 
and generally keep folks in-the-know.  So don't hesitate to get your "winning" article 
published in the next newsletter!  
 
Kudos  
 
Congratulations go out to the following:  
 
Joel Harcar on his new job - next round is on Joel!  
 
Sharon Arnold and Jeff Eason on their engagement!  
 
Our Junior Jaycee's return to school for the 2006-2007 year!  
 
Connie Skaggs on her recent appointment to the State of Ohio Barber  
Board! 
 

Kelly Kassor 
Internal Vice President 

476-0537 
 
 

State Director’s Report 
 

 
The visitation to Lancaster was postponed.  We are working to reschedule it soon.  Also the 
November All-State will be held in Cincinnati on November 11, 12 and 13.  See the attached 
flyer for details.  More information at the next meeting.  
 

Kevin Kowalsky 
794-0675 

statedirector@northcolumbusjaycees.org
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Webmaster 
 
 
The website is still being updated, with the new site under construction.  Things have been 
going slow with the new site due to time constraints.  One thing holding us up is setting up 
the “Member Only Area”.  Stop by and check the site out.  Make any suggestions or 
corrections you feel are needed.   
 

Steve Kowalsky 
794-0675 

webmaster@northcolumbusjaycees.org
 
 

Newsletter Editor 
 
 

Remember articles are due by the 25th of each month.  I have added an American flag to one 
unknown newsletter this month.  Last months was claimed by the Brent Shaw.  If you receive 
a newsletter with a flag, show up at one of the September meetings with the newsletter and 
receive a $10 gas card.  Thanks to Steve Kowalsky for the donation.  
 

Next Newsletter Articles due – June 25 
 

Jeffrey K. Taniguchi 
newsletter@northcolumbusjaycees.org

 
 
 

Treasurer 
 
Thanks to all the people who came out to help with the Pancake Breakfast back in June.  We 
made $$$ for the chapter.  The next Pancake Breakfast will be sometime in January????. 
 

Sharon “Almost Eason” Arnold 
478-9329  
Treasurer 
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Adult Halloween Costume Party Saturday October 28!!!
 
 

 
The North Columbus Jaycees are invited to the 3rd annual Adult Halloween Costume Party 
at Mike Wanchick's house in Gahanna.  The party starts at 6:30 pm and ends when the sun 
comes up.  There will be lots of great food, games, pinball and a costume contest.  Trophies 
and prizes will be given out for the funniest, scariest and best costumes!  Costumes are 
encouraged and anything goes but wearing a costume is not required to attend (but I'm sure 
you can think of something to wear).  Jaycee Teens are welcome to attend the party with 
their parent or guardian (This party is rated "R" so parents, you be the judge).  Mark you 
calendar now to attend this fun event and more details and directions will be in the next 
newsletter.  Hope to see you there!! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We Believe: 
Authored by C. William Brownfield 

That faith in God gives meaning and purpose to human life, 
That the brotherhood of man transcends the sovereignty of nations, 

That economic justice can best be won by free men through free 
enterprise, 

That government should be of laws rather than of men, 
That earth’s great treasure lies in human personality, 

And 
That service to humanity is the best work of life! 
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Schedule 
Friday Night Party featuring karaoke 
 

Saturday Training including: 
 Marketing presentation by Procter 

& Gamble’s brand manager for 
ThermaCare 

 Jaycee officer training 
 Other sessions to be announced 

 

Business Skill Competitions: 
 Speaking 
 Writing 
 Resume/Interview Skills 
 Debate 
 “Jaycee Jeopardy” 

 

2007 Ohio Jaycee officer elections 
 

Third Quarter Awards Ceremony  
 

Saturday Night Party including 
the Match Game 
 

Sunday morning Board of Trustees 
meeting 

Details 
Located at the Ramada Plaza Hotel 
  11911 Sheraton Lane 
  Cincinnati, OH 45246 
  (513) 671-6600 
 
When making reservations, please say 
you are with the Ohio Jaycees to 
guarantee the $85 per night plus tax room 
rate.  All room reservations must be 
made by October 15. 
 
Make registration fees payable to the 
Ohio Jaycees and mail along with pre-
registration form to: 
 Greater Cincinnati Jaycees
 7270 West Chester Rd
 West Chester, OH 45069 
  
Who will be the Ohio Jaycees’ president 
in 2007?  Walt Smith or Ruby 
Weymouth?  Find out in November!!! 
 

      
  November 10 - 12, 2006 
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Name:              
 
Address:             
 
City & ZIP:             
 
Region:    Chapter:         
 
2006 Exec Committee Member?    Yes  /  No    If yes, title:       
 
Participating as a first timer?   (circle one)    Yes   /   No Pre-registration: $10 
 Fri party: $5 
Please include a check for $20, which includes the $10 State Sat party: $5 
registration, and admission to the Friday and Saturday evening  Pre-reg Total: $20 
parties.  Add an additional $5 late fee if mailing after November 1 Late Fee: $5 
or paying when you arrive.       After Nov 1 Total: $25 
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